
Written Testimony OPPOSING of SB 683 – Election Law – Permanent Absentee Ballot List 

Nelda Fink, 8372 Norwood Dr, Millersville  

MD District 32 

 

Honorable Senator Pinsky - Chair, Honorable Senator Kagan - Vice Chair, Honorable 

committee members,  

 

This bill doesn’t even make sense as there is no legitimate reason for a citizen to be permanently absent. 

They need to establish residency in their new location and vote there. This bill will only allow for 

possible fraud as the administrators will not be able to track people if they receive this status. It is 

important for the citizens of Maryland to have people who actually reside in Maryland to participate in 

the elections, not people who live elsewhere.  Please OPPOSE this bill! 

 

Sincerely, 

Nelda Fink, 8372 Norwood Dr, Millersville  

MD District 32 

SB 683 – Election Law – Permanent Absentee Ballot List – UNFAVORABLE (OPPOSE) 

 


